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Stone & Webster Engineering Corporation

Atta: Mr, No Bs Cleveland

Vice President Qual/ty Assurance
P. O 3Box 2325
Bo-ten, MA 02107

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 20, 1979 in response to our letter

of May 22, 1979 and discussions with your Mr, F, B. Baldwina during a

:elephone call on July 6, 1978,

We understand that Stone & Webster

has documented and auditable evidence of the preventive actions

described in your letter.

We have no furthe- questions at this time and will review your corrective

actinn during a future inspectione.
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Uidis Potapovs, Chipf

Vendar Inspection Branch
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